Re: Report for P&C Meeting Tuesday 25/5

Kate Jegat <lepscreativeworkshops@gmail.com>

Mon 24/05/2021 7:53 PM

To: Anthia Shaw <robinanthia@hotmail.com>

Hi Anthia,

I hope all is well. The Term 2 highlights are:

- Introduced Guitar and Bass Lessons on Monday afternoon and Tuesday morning and reintroduced Public Speaking on Thursday afternoons
- All classes had sufficient numbers to go ahead with the exception of Red Ball Tennis on Friday morning
- Applied for the Creative Kids/ Active Kids Vouchers awaiting approval
- Increase in ticket sales / revenue from Term 1

Term 1 - 179 tickets sold - \$31,000 revenue

Term 2 - 204 tickets sold - \$43,000 revenue

Unfortunately I won't be able to attend tomorrow night but I hope to make it to future meetings.

Best

Kate

On Fri, May 21, 2021 at 10:57 AM Anthia Shaw < robinanthia@hotmail.com> wrote:

Hi Kate

Could you please send me a brief report or summary on how Creative Workshops went last term and any other information that you think would be worth including - like the Active Kids registration.

For the P&C Meeting on Tuesday 7pm. Or you're welcome to come along and share it then if you like.

Kind regards Anthia

--

Kate Jegat Creative Workshops Manager www.lepspandc.asn.au